
 
 

1 
 

 

Esther’s Hope News Bulletin-Volume 1: Issue 4:  October 2017 

Dear Friend of Esther’s Hope Ministries, 

Update:  Violence in Kenya 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenya has experienced unrest since the re-run 

of the 2017 presidential elections on October 

26th.  The situation is still very tense.  Many 

schools across the country closed earlier than 

expected, so that students could go home 

before voting began.  Many of our sponsored 

students are already home and will not be 

returning to school until January 2018.  We 

have thus postponed our intake interviews for 

the Class of 2018 till January.  At that time, we 

will get you updates on your sponsored 

students.  12 of our EHM students will be 

graduating from high school, and will be 

heading to colleges across the country.  We will 

provide updates concerning these students as 

well, as we track their progress through college, 

and into their future careers.  Thank you for 

helping them achieve their dreams. 

 

 

 

Do you need Prayer? 

"Call upon Me in the day of trouble; I will deliver 

you, and you shall glorify Me" (Psalm 50:15) 

Esther’s Hope Ministries is committed to 

prayer.  Our work is steeped in the firm belief 

that God is the author and perfecter of 

everything we do in this ministry and that 

without him, nothing is worth doing.  Part of 

our calling is to bless you as you bless his 

children.  If you have an urgent prayer need, 

contact us through the EHM website by clicking 

“CONNECT” then selecting “PRAYER 

REQUESTS.”  Complete the form on that page 

and hit the SUBMIT button.  Or you can right 

click on this link:  

http://esthershopeministries.net/prayer-

requests/  .   

Our team of dedicated prayer warriors will pray 

for your request; will keep your request 

confidential and will stand with you in the firm 

belief that your battle is already won through 

Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can change the life of a girl in Africa:  

Send her to High School for $420.00 per 

year (or $35.00 per month). To learn more 

visit-esthershopeministries.net or call 

616.635.7993 to speak with us.
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Save the Dates 

 

 

Dec. 15-Women’s Fellowship Christmas Party 

April 26-2018 Fundraising Dinner 

May (TBD) Donor-Volunteer Appreciation Event 

 

 

Year End Appeal 

Global, Giving, Grace-filled and Growing---That’s 

Esther’s Hope Ministries.   Under the Holy 

Spirit’s leading and guidance EHM is expanding 

to another area of Kenya in 2018.  Stay tuned 

for updates.  We invite you to be part of God’s 

life-transforming work in the lives of 

underprivileged young women in this nation.  

Some wonderful friends of the ministry have set 

aside matching dollars for EHM.  Every dollar 

you donate will count twice.  Watch your 

mailbox for our year-end appeal letter which 

has further details concerning this exciting 

development and consider giving to EHM.  Your 

support is necessary and needed. 

 

  

Praise Report 

        

 

Now, take a moment to thank God with us as we rejoice in what he has done. 

• God’s faithfulness at our Prayer Gathering.  The presence of the Holy Spirit was evident. 

• God’s protection over our girls and over the nation of Kenya. 

• God’s continued generosity in providing the resources we need to do this work. 

If you wish to learn more about EHM, contact us at: 

Email:  info@esthershopeministries.net   Telephone: 616-635-7993 

OR 

P.O Box 150138 Grand Rapids, MI 49506 

 

Our Mission:  To demonstrate the love of God by providing hope to underprivileged young women in 

Africa.  EHM changes the destinies of these young women by providing them with a Life-Enhancing 

and Life-Giving worldview for such a time as this. 
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